
City Board Proceedings 
Board of Equalization Meeting 

March 18, 2024 
7:30 P.M. 

 
 

     The Roscoe Trustee Board met in the City Office as the Board of 

Equalization.  Members present were: Trustees Michael Bauman, Dale 
Hettick, & Andrew Lehr, with Leland Treichel and Dee Bauman attending 
via phone. Finance Officer Nicole Bauman was also present.  

 
 

 Board Vice-President Andrew Lehr called the meeting to order.  
 
         The Equalization Board reviewed the Assessment Book. 

 
         No one appeared in objection to their assessment. 

 
         This completes the Equalization process for 2024. 
 

 Lehr called for the Board to convene as the Roscoe Trustee Board. 
 
 Discussion was held on plans for the ball field bathrooms, as a 

possible grant for 85% of the cost was brought to Roscoe’s attention.  The 
building would need to include a safe room/storm shelter and be able to 

withstand tornado-strength winds.  Deadline for the state level 
application is due May 1, 2024, so work on the application would need to 
get started right away.  Board agreed to get NECOG started on the 

process as we work to continue getting all information needed. 
           

Hettick moved and Treichel seconded to adjourn. Motion carried. 

 
             

 
                                                                            Leland Treichel 
                                                                                 President 

 
 

 
Attest: 
   Nicole Bauman 

           Finance Officer 
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